
 

 
Principal’s Newsletter 25th October  2024 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Come and read with me and see my maths 
 
Thank you to all parents/carers who joined their children this week to be a part of their English 
and Maths learning in school.  We aim to put more of these sessions on throughout the year so 
please do not be disappointed as there will be further opportunities. 
 
Enrichment  
 
This week year 4 visited the Shree Swaminarayan Mandir Hindu Temple in 
Oldham and Year 3 visited the Manchester Jewish Museum to listen to stories 
about the faith and experience inside the worship buildings so that they 
experience the similarities and differences of their own religion and also for 
children of non-religion. 
 
Messages for safe bonfire/firework night  
 
This exciting time of year is almost upon us and of course we should enjoy these 
celebrations but must ensure the safety of ourselves and others.  Please click the 
link below for more information. 
 
https://www.lancsfirerescue.org.uk/safety/celebrations/bonfire-night-safety-tips 
 
 
REMINDER – Vocabulary Parade -  Thursday 7th November  
 
The vocabulary parade is the first week back after half term! 

Children will need to come to school dressed as their favourite food and will need to have an 
ADJECTIVE displayed on them, with the meaning, which describes the food.  

For a fun challenge, children can use alliteration to describe their food! 

Children can be as creative as possible. 

Mrs Seabright and Miss Ali will be picking winners from each class, who will be awarded with a 
gold token from the book vending machine.  

We look forward to seeing all the creative outfits children design! 

 
Let’s get reading - BOOM Reader  
 
 
“If you are going to get anywhere in life you have to read a lot of books.”  - Roald Dahl 
 
Well, done to all the children and families who have logged onto Boom reader.  We are pleased 
to announce the most home reading logs recorded on Boom reader this week. 

https://www.lancsfirerescue.org.uk/safety/celebrations/bonfire-night-safety-tips


 

 
 

Position Name Reads at home 
First Place Aleena Ahmed Class 8  24 parent reads  

Second Place Farhaan Mohammad Class 1  16 parent reads  
Third Place Raja Ahmed Class 11  12 parent reads  

 

 

Spelling Shed Winners  

 

 

TT Rockstars – CELEBRATIONS!  

The most accurate Class Class 11 
The most active Class  Class 5 
The most improved speed  Khadija Noor Class 11  
The most active player  Owais Nadeem Class 11  

 
 
Word Aware  
 
This week’s word is ‘darting’.  

Please encourage your child to use this word when out and about. 

 
Attendance  
 
Superb attendance last week!   
 
Well done to these classes for achieving 95% or above: 
 
Classes 1, 3, 4 8, 9, 10 and 12. 
 
Class 10 received their waffle treat as they had the highest attendance in school. 



 

 
 

 
REMINDER - Children return to school on Monday 4th 

November 2024 @ 8.40am 
Breakfast club is open as normal @ 8am 

 
Wishing everyone a safe and happy half term! 

 

 


